
STATEMENT  
    25 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. ∙ Suite 450 ∙ Washington, D.C., 20001∙202/682-1700∙ www.hydro.org  

Media Contact:   Matthew Nocella 
202/682-1700 ex. 21 ∙ matt@hydro.org 

 
For Immediate Release 

1 

 
Stabenow introduces bill to promote American renewable energy 
manufacturing 
Statement of NHA Executive Director Linda Church Ciocci 
 

Washington, D.C. (November 9, 2011) – The following is a statement from Linda Church Ciocci, 
Executive Director of the National Hydropower Association, on the introduction of S. 1764, the Make It 
in America Tax Credit Act: 
 
“NHA applauds Senator Debbie Stabenow for her work to bolster clean energy manufacturing in the 
United States.  During these tough economic times, Americans are calling on Washington to enact 
policies that promote job creation.  The Make It in America Act introduced last week answers that call. 
 
“This bill would provide an additional $5 billion for the highly successful Advanced Manufacturers Tax 
Credit program.  As more and more developers look to construct all forms of hydropower throughout 
the country, ensuring manufacturing is done here will help us tap over one million new U.S. jobs in the 
hydropower industry. 
 
“NHA has previously supported various Congressional efforts to provide additional allocations to the 
program. 
 
“NHA urges the quick passage of this legislation and looks forward to working with Congress on other 
policies beneficial to hydropower and America’s clean energy future.” 
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